
Crop circles as a hoaxis a good candidate for one of  the great 
illusions
of century created by the market economy media serving as a voice of 
pseudo
skeptics. That this cannot be the case has been known for a long 
time. For
instance, microwave induced explosions in growth nodes of crops are 
regularly involved. Also meteoric material is often associated with 
the
crop formations but not to the region exterior to them: this is 
absolutely
impossible if the formations were made by  human artists. Routine
laboratory tests  allow to judge whether the formation is man-made.

Models involving plasma flows from the ionosphere to the crop field
formation have been developed. The regions where the soil has a high
content of calcium carbonate (chalk) helping to charge it 
electrically are
the places where the circles appear predictably from year to year.  
There
is also evidence suggesting that this interaction exists during the 
entire
growth period so that there would be a continual connection to the
ionosphere.

Simplest crop circles  have a form similar to plasma self-
organization
patterns. Small plasma balls have been observed in the  fields both 
before
and after the appearance of the crop formation. There are also 
irregular,
\blockquote{non-geometric} patterns of downing which must have been 
created by same
mechanism as crop circles involving the interaction with the 
ionosphere.
These are ideal bits of data for developing in detail hypothesis 
that any
living system, even plants and plant populations, has  a magnetic 
body, and
that  also  magnetosphere is a conscious and intelligent entity 
receiving
information from and controlling   the bio-sphere.

Dark matter hierarchy leads to a quantitative vision about how 
magnetic
body controls biological body and receives sensory input from it, 
and this
vision can be applied to crop circles interpreted as an outcome of
generalized motor actions of magnetic body. The resulting model 
encourages
to consider the view about crop circles as an attempt of (geo-, 



planeto-,
helio-, or some other) magnetospheric conscious entities to tell 
about
their existence to us.
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